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To the Shoreline City Council,
 
I am writing to add my voice to the many others who are distressed at the prospect of losing many more mature trees along
5th Ave E between 175th and 185th Sts.  Others have delineated the enormous value of these trees and their immense worth
to our city.  Please pay attention.  Find a way to save the trees!!!
 
Gretchen Brookes
422 NW 196th Place, 98177
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